
 

 
BMD Constructions has started work to 
upgrade a 5-kilometre section of 
Southport–Burleigh Road (High Street, 
Ferry Road and Bundall Road).  
 
A key feature of this project is the creation 
of a third traffic lane in each direction by 
removing the on-street parking. 
 
To facilitate this, from 10 January 2016, 
the on-street parking along High Street, 
Ferry Road and Bundall Road will be 
progressively and permanently removed.   
 
What to expect: 

 Line marking will be changed to 
indicate the permanent removal of 
on-street parking 

 City of Gold Coast will remove 
parking pay stations, road sensors 
and signage. 

 
As a part of these works, the 12 City of 
Gold Coast owned car parks near Holden 
Place, Bundall will also be removed to 
enable access for the bridge upgrade 
works in that area and provide space for 
construction site facilities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stay up-to-date 
If you would like to stay up-to-date about 
the Southport–Burleigh Road Upgrade 
northern section works between North 
Street and Vespa Crescent, register to 
receive project updates. 
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* select option 1 
Email: SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au 
 
For general project information visit the 
Transport and Main Roads website and 
search for Southport–Burleigh Road. 
 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 
for traffic and travel information or visit the 
website at www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
 
* Standard call charges may apply 
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